
 Hampton Pet Owners Class 

 The Hampton Social Committee is hosting a Pet Owner’s 
 Class. 

 Planned PEThood of Georgia (PPOG) will be on-site to 
 provide information regarding proper pet care as well as how 
 our neighborhood can support this incredible organization. 

 PPOG will provide us with information regarding how we can properly care for our family pets as 
 well as take care of our neighborhood community (feral) cats.. 

 If available, they will have foster cats who are looking for their forever home, with them. We will 
 have more information regarding these precious pets closer to the date of the class. 

 Date:  Saturday, January 25 
 Time:  1:00 - 4:00 PM 
 Location:  Hampton Place Clubhouse 

 Space is limited  - so please contact  hamptonsocial@yahoo.com  before January 23rd to reserve 
 your spot. This event is for all ages. 

 About PPOG - Planned PEThood of GA is located on Buford Hwy in Duluth - they have been 
 “Helping pets and their families by providing innovative programs and affordable services that 
 save lives.” 

 Planned PEThood provides a number of services: veterinary care, rescue, adoption, health and 
 wellness. Their clinic on Buford Hwy.provides low cost  services, including special pricing for 
 feral cats. They also provide fostering and medical care for homeless pets as well as help them 
 find their forever homes. 

 PPOG provides affordable veterinary care:  Services for community cats 
 ●  Spay and neuter surgery  As well as Foster, Rescue & 
 ●  Vaccinations  Adoption Services 
 ●  Preventative medicine 
 ●  Community assistance to pet 

 families 

 PPOG in the news: 
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